Lisa Cataldi
“

From: vikki lepree <vlepree@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 9:29 AM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: H-7020

Dear Representatives

Please support Bill H-7020 Transparency in Arts Education Access and Proficiency Act.

Consider the impact of Arts engagement in building character, community and the creation of beauty! Most of you and
your children have received the benefits of arts education. Let's continue and strengthen these programs. Never have
we needed it more!

Sincerely,

Victoria LePree
Retired Music Educator



